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 Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 Thank  you  so  much  for  your  prayers  and  your  continued 
 support  as  your  missionaries  to  Baguio  City,  Philippines.  The 
 Lord  is  really  working  on  our  patience  as  we  wait  for  papers  to 
 be processed so we can finally go to the Philippines. 

 A  little  bit  of  an  update  about  us,  last  month,  we  were  able  to 
 send  out  our  medical  examination  and  vaccination  records  to 
 USCIS  for  our  green  card  application  to  continue.  Since  then, 
 we  haven’t  heard  back  from  USCIS.  It  is  making  us  a  little  bit 
 nervous  because  when  I  try  to  track  our  application  process,  it 
 still  looks  like  they  haven’t  seen  our  medical  and  vaccination 
 records.  According  to  USPS,  they  have  delivered  the  package 
 and  someone  was  able  to  receive  our  package  and  sign.  We  will 
 try  to  get  an  update  from  USCIS  this  month  and  ask  if  they 
 received our papers accordingly. 

 We  also  just  sent  and  processed  Amillia’s  passport  since  her 
 name  needed  to  be  updated  after  our  marriage.  According  to 
 the  Bureau  of  Consular  Affairs,  it  would  take  10-13  weeks 
 before  we  receive  her  passport.  We  sent  it  last  week  and  we  are 
 hoping  and  praying  that  we  receive  it  as  soon  as  possible. 
 Please  pray  with  us  as  we  try  our  best  to  be  patient  and  wait  for 
 a response back. 

 According  to  our  estimate,  it  all  seems  to  be  lining  up  around 
 November/December  when  we’ll  get  an  answer  from  USCIS  for 
 our  green  card  application  and  also  receive  her  passport  from 
 the  Bureau  of  Consular  Affairs.  That’s  enough  time  for  us  to 
 buy  the  plane  ticket  to  fly  to  the  Philippines  in  the  last  week  of 
 January  which  God  already  provided  for  a  few  months  ago. 
 Praise the Lord! 

 All  we  can  do  at  this  point  is  wait  and  leave  it  in  God’s  hands. 
 God  already  provided  for  the  plane  ticket  so  we  are  certain  that 
 He  wants  us  to  be  in  the  Philippines.  We  know  He  has  a  purpose 
 in all of this and we will trust in His perfect timing. 

 Your Missionaries to the Philippines, 

 Ian and Amillia Ofrecio 
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